
aware, and I fear very much

that his inspection of the

Schools would be not at all

as thorough as that of Dr. Kelley,

who appears to be a shoroughly

competent officer and accostaned

to the work of school inspections

I have written to the

authorities of the mishoolest

Church renewing the application

of the Board and the recom¬

mendation of this Dept. that

the schools of that Church

on the Six Nation Reserve

should be placed under the

administration of the School

Board and that their resident

Missionary should become a

representative on the Board.

In regard to the

proposed
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